
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

December 1, 2023 

To: Members, Subcommittee on Cybersecurity, Information Technology, and Government 
Innovation 

From: Committee Staff  

Re: Hearing titled “White House Policy on AI” 

 On Wednesday, December 6, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. ET, in room 2154 of the Rayburn 
House Office Building, the Subcommittee on Cybersecurity, Information Technology, and 
Government Innovation will host a hearing titled “White House Policy on AI.” 

I. BACKGROUND: 
On October 30, 2023, President Biden signed Executive Order 14110, titled Safe, 
Secure, and Trustworthy Development and Use of Artificial Intelligence.  
Subsequently, on November 1, 2023, the White House Office of Management and 
Budget (OMB) issued draft guidance to agencies open for public comment until 
December 5, 2023, regarding implementation of elements of E.O. 14110 concerning 
government use of AI. 
 

II. HEARING PURPOSE:  
The hearing will examine E.O. 14110 and the subsequent OMB guidance. 
 

III. WITNESSES: 
 
Mr. Ross Nodurft 
Executive Director 
Alliance for Digital Innovation 

 
Mr. Samuel Hammond 
Senior Economist 
Foundation for American Innovation 
 
Ms. Kate Goodloe 
Managing Director 
BSA l The Software Alliance 

 
Dr. Daniel Ho 
William Benjamin Scott and Luna M. Scott Professor of Law 
Senior Fellow, Stanford Institute for Human-Centered AI, Stanford Law School 


